
 

 

 

Policy Clarification - SNAP 
PFS-17511-578 

 
Submitted: 4/24/15     Agency: CAOs  
 
Subject:  Resource Test and Pended Applications   
 

Question:  We have a SNAP application that was received on 4/17/15 and is pending 
due to requested resource verification.  Now that resources are no longer counted for 
categorical eligible household should we continue to hold the application waiting until 
we receive the resource verification or should we process the application? 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 Response By: Division of Federal Programs  
 
Effective 4/27/15 if the only information pending on the SNAP application is resource 
verification you should process the application regardless of whether resource 
verification was received or not.  See OPS 15-04-03. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: 10/13  

  
 

http://mydhs/cs/groups/webcontent/documents/document/c_171051.docx

